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              The Revenue Department informed that government officers who are working in 
the Southern border provinces are eligible for Personal Income Tax exemption on special 
earnings. This is the incentive for those who work in risk are as under the unusual 
circumstances and the exemption is effective for the assessable income received on or    
after 1st January 2012. 

            Ms. Jitmanee Suwannapool, Principal Advisor on Tax Base Management, as           
the Revenue Department Spokesperson, said that “The Revenue Department implements at 
ax measure in order to help the government officers who are working in the Southern 
border provinces, for examples: Narathiwat province, Pattani province, Yala province,     
Satun province and some districts of Songkhla province, such as Tepa, Sabayoy, Natawee, 
and Jana. Personal Income Tax exemption on special earnings under the Compensation    
Act 2007 will benefit officers working in the Southern border provinces for assessable 
income derived on or after 1st January 2012.” 

            For more information, please contact any Revenue office countrywide or             
RD call center at 1161. 
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